[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Peter Barden 
Sent: 05 November 2017 21:06
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Application No. 17/02004/F - Mr & Mrs Perriss

Dear Sirs,

In considering this application it will be necessary to put restrictions on the parking of vans for workman to the site, in light of previous experience with extended building works at this property, which caused no end of issues for the best part of 12 months.   They must be restricted to parking on Mr, Perriss land, as there is plenty of space, and in addition he owns the field next to the house.   Last time they parked on Woodway Road (which as you know is a narrow single track lane) immediately outside of the property opposite my driveway (I live across the lane from Mr Perriss) which rendered it virtually impossible for us to get on and off of our drive, a situation which I am not prepared to tolerate a second time.

Many thanks for you help in this matter.

Yours faithfully,

Peter Barden

Larkrise
Woodway Road
Sibford Ferris
Banbury
OX15 5RF

Tel: 01295 780646

